

Fulbourn Primary School

School Lane, Fulbourn, Cambridge CB21 5BH Tel: 01223 712525 e-mail: office@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk

16th April, 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Upper School trip to Cambridge Central Mosque – Wednesday 22nd May 2024

Linked to our learning about Islam in RE, we have organised a trip to Cambridge Central Mosque on **Wednesday 22nd May 2024**. We are booked in for a guided tour, and the children will have the opportunity to ask any questions they have linked to their learning.

We will be travelling to and from Cambridge on a Stagecoach bus, which has been privately hired for the trip. Our hope is that the children will gain an experience similar to getting on a public bus so that they are familiar with the process when they begin to use the service independently in the future.

The trip will take place during the school day, and we should be back within normal lunchtime. In case we are not, we would like all children to **bring a packed lunch on the day**.

Please click on this link to consent to your child visiting Cambridge Central Mosque

If you are able to volunteer to help on the trip, please contact us at <u>u5y6teachers@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk</u> and we will give you more details about timings for the day.

Best wishes,

Miss Edwards-King, Mr Edwards and Miss Hannah

Headteacher: Mrs Beci McCaughran